

TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: DEBORAH RUMBAUGH, SUPERINTENDENT

RYAN OVENELL, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT

SUBJECT: Capital Facilities Advisory Committee Elementary Attendance Area

Recommendation

DATE: March 21, 2023

TYPE: ACTION REQUIRED

The Capital Facilities Advisory Committee (CFAC) has met consistently since October 2022 to study data, receive community feedback, and develop recommendations to balance the uneven enrollment in our five elementary schools. The attached map recommendation represents adjusted elementary attendance areas that balances the elementary enrollment across the district.

## Recommendation:

We recommend the board <u>move to adopt the adjusted elementary attendance areas as</u> <u>recommended by the Capital Facilities Advisory Committee.</u>

